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If we as private property owners have certain water rights that came with the property 

when purchased we who hold those rights with the deed of our property should have 

the ability to transfer those rights to a family member who inherits the property or to 

the next new owner as part of the purchase of said property. There is absolutely no 

reason these rights should be taken away from us especially in Oregon where water 

due to rain and snow pack is abundant  


